
School District No. 85 (Vancouver Island North)

“Bringing Learning to Life” 

ADMINISTRATIVE ANNOUNCEMENT 

The Board of Education for School District No. 85 (Vancouver Island North) would like 

to announce the following administrative appointment.

Thank you, 

Carol Robertson 

Acting Superintendent of Schools/CEO 

June 9, 2017

The Board is pleased to announce that effective August 1st, 2017 Mr. Merle Hubbard will 
become the Vice Principal of Sunset Elementary School.   Mr. Hubbard joins us from 
Alberta and has a Master's of Education (School Administration).  We are looking 
forward to welcoming Mr. Hubbard to School District 85.




